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BULLWINKEL

AEC

I am so disappointed that the committee would choose to name the new seat after a British
officer.

The new seat sits entirely on Noongar lands, the name should be a Noongar one. There are
hundreds to choose from.

Racism and discrimination in this part of WA is extremely bad. The AEC had a chance to
do something empowering, but instead chose the conservative option.

Regards
Professor Peter Hancock Ph.D
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